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16 June 2025  
Year 3 – 6 P Factor   
   
   
   
 
 
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer   
   
We are delighted to inform you that our P Factor performance showcase will take place on Monday 7 
July 2025. This event showcases the talents that our wonderful learners have been practicing over 
the last few months and is an incredibly enjoyable event. This is not Britain's Got Talent; it can move 
over for Penshurst’s Got Talent!   
   
Learners will be taking part in two performances; one will take place during school time and will be 
performed to our learners and the school judges, and the second will be performed after school for 
parents to come and watch. Both performances will take place on Monday 7 July.   
   
During the morning session, please send your child to school ready in their costumes and make up, 
but please remember they must bring their school uniform in a named bag for them to change into 
when the performance has finished.  As Year 3 has PE on this day, they need to bring their PE Kit, not 
their school uniform.  
   
For the evening performance to parents, we ask that learners arrive at school at 5.30pm already in 
their costumes and make up. Doors will open to parents at 6.00pm. The performance should finish no 
later than 8.15pm.   
   
Both Winthorpe Road and Penshurst Avenue gates will be open and entrance to the school is via the 
school reception.   
   
On the morning of Friday 4 July, learners will also be practising their performance, they do not need to 
bring their outfits for this.   
   
If you would like to your child to take part in the event, please complete this form here. We also invite 
parents to watch the performance;  this is strictly two tickets per family, due to limited space in the 
hall. To book your tickets, please also indicate the number required on the form.   
   
We will not be issuing paper tickets; however, names will be checked at the door when you arrive.   
   
Please note that video recording and photographs are strictly prohibited during the performance.   
   
Thank you for your continued support.   
   
Yours faithfully   

   
Mrs M Preston   
Head of School   
 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Muld21g0TUSFRSKJe3Yn2zyDsJJ7QZJJt9G2_LnnAVpUNlFMQ0ZCV1ZQWTgyRldJNUczN1hOS1VVQS4u

